To,									
The editor,
Oral Health & Dental Management

Subject: Regarding submission of manuscript for publication.
Respected Sir,
	Myself, Dr.Harsh Shah, post graduate in the Department of Conservative & Endodontics, Udaipur (Rajasthan) (India) would like to submit the attached manuscript titled “Aesthetic Management of Fluoresced Teeth with Ceramic Veneers and Direct Composite Bonding – an Overview and a Case Presentation” for possible publication in your journal as an original article. This paper (or closely related research) has not been published or accepted for publication and it is not under consideration at another journal.  I attest to the fact that all authors listed on the title page have read the manuscript, attest to the validity and legitimacy of the data and its interpretation, and agree to its submission to Oral Health & Dental Management. Kindly consider my manuscript for possible publication in your esteemed journal.

Sincerely,
Dr. Harsh Shah

